
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 April 2006 

6. ATHELSTAN STREET – NEW BUS STOP LOCATION 
 
 Further to the submissions made by the deputations earlier in the meeting (clause 3.2 refers), the 

Board considered a report from staff seeking approval for a new bus stop on Athelstan Street required 
as a result of Barrington Mall’s request to Environment Canterbury for buses to no longer enter the 
Mall’s car park. 

 
 The Board decided: 
 
 (a) That the deputations’ submissions be received. 
 
 (b) That the matter lie on the table and that the Board invite ECan’s Christchurch South Councillors 

to join with them in meeting with the owners of the Barrington Mall to discuss the issue. 
 
 (c) That the General Manager City Environment be asked to review the processes around the point 

at which Community Boards are advised and their input sought on bus route reviews undertaken 
by Environment Canterbury. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


